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The Towering Sky
The New York Times Bestseller 'A fun, fast-paced read packed with
drama, scandal and romance' The Sun Crazy Rich Asians meets The Crown
in this completely addictive modern-day royal romance. Cosy up with
the most infamous royal family in the world - the Washingtons - this
winter with this gorgeous festive eBook edition. The American royal
family have it all. They spend their winters at a luxurious skiing
resort; they bring in the New Year at wild secret parties, and the
rest of the year is full of glittering high-fashion balls. But behind
the closed 'VIP Only' doors lie forbidden romances and scandalous
secrets. Together, four young women will navigate gossip and drama of
America's glorious court, with the eyes of the world on them. There's
everything to play for - but there can only be one queen. This is the
story of the most famous family in the world. This is the story of the
American royals. 'An addictive Jilly Cooperesque saga' Guardian

The China Mirage
Meet Mr. Penguin—Adventurer (And Penguin!) When Mr. Penguin and Colin
crash-land on a snowy mountain, they discover strange noises coming
from an old, ruined fortress. Might it be connected to the mystery of
missing pets? Why are there shadowy figures lurking about? And will
Mr. Penguin conquer his fear of flying? This second installment in the
humorous, page-turning series from Alex T. Smith, the authorillustrator of the popular Claude series, is sure to thrill young
readers looking for a good adventure.

So This is Love
"Bradley is sharp and rueful, and a voice for a more seasoned,
constructive vision of our international relations with East Asia."
--Christian Science Monitor James Bradley introduces us to the
prominent Americans--including FDR's grandfather, Warren Delano--who
in the 1800s made their fortunes in the China opium trade. Meanwhile,
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American missionaries sought a myth: noble Chinese peasants eager to
Westernize. The media propagated this mirage, and FDR believed that
supporting Chiang Kai-shek would make China America's best friend in
Asia. But Chiang was on his way out and when Mao Zedong instead came
to power, Americans were shocked, wondering how we had "lost China."
From the 1850s to the origins of the Vietnam War, Bradley reveals how
American misconceptions about China have distorted our policies and
led to the avoidable deaths of millions. The China Mirage dynamically
explores the troubled history that still defines U.S.-Chinese
relations today.

Royals
The perfect life. The perfect love. The perfect lie. From the
bestselling author of The Girl Before comes a gripping psychological
thriller. . . . “Mind-bending . . . Delaney takes domestic suspense
beyond its comfort zone.”—The New York Times Book Review NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE NEW YORK PUBLIC LIBRARY • A
COSMOPOLITAN NEW MUST-READ Abbie awakens in a daze with no memory of
who she is or how she landed in this unsettling condition. The man by
her side claims to be her husband. He’s a titan of the tech world, the
founder of one of Silicon Valley’s most innovative start-ups. He tells
Abbie that she is a gifted artist, an avid surfer, a loving mother to
their young son, and the perfect wife. He says she had a terrible
accident five years ago and that, through a huge technological
breakthrough, she has been brought back from the abyss. She is a
miracle of science. But as Abbie pieces together memories of her
marriage, she begins to question her husband’s motives—and his version
of events. Can she trust him when he says he wants them to be together
forever? And what really happened to her, half a decade ago? Beware
the man who calls you . . . THE PERFECT WIFE

Mary, Bloody Mary
The genius and the sunshine girl. As children, we fought bitterly and
often, bickering every chance we got. But then we grew up. Then we
came back. Delphine Dansey carries her heart on the outside of her
body; she’s looking for love and chasing dreams. She’s spoiled and
selfish, the kind of beautiful that’s made for money and fame. But
somehow she’s ended up in my keeping: a pretty submissive I can’t seem
to resist, a lover who obsesses and tempts me. I thought I’d locked my
heart away a long time ago, along with all my other weaknesses. But
some doors won't stay closed, no matter how hard I fight to keep them
shut. She unravels me, just like our friends are unraveling, just like
Thornchapel itself is unraveling. All year long, we’ve been sowing
lust and jealousy and pain, heedless of the consequences. But a
harvest is inevitable, and so now we must reap our sorrows. And our
sighs. *Harvest of Sighs is Book Three in the Thornchapel series.*
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Bedmates
American Royals meets The Winner’s Curse in the first book of a
dazzling duology from New York Times bestselling author Brittany
Cavallaro about revolution, love, and friendship in a reimagined
American monarchy. The year is 1893, and war is brewing in the First
American Kingdom. But Claire Emerson has a bigger problem. Claire’s
father is a sought-after inventor, but he believes his genius is a
gift granted to him by his daughter’s touch, so he keeps Claire under
his control. As their province prepares for war, Claire plans to
escape, even as her best friend, Beatrix, tries to convince her to
stay and help with the growing resistance movement that wants to see a
woman on the throne. When her father’s weapon fails to fire on the
World’s Fair’s opening day, Claire is taken captive by Governor Remy
Duchamp, St. Cloud’s young, untried ruler. Remy believes that Claire’s
touch bestows graces he’s never had, and with political rivals
planning his demise, Claire might be his only ally. The last thing
that Claire has ever wanted is to be someone else’s muse, but she
finally has a choice: Will she quietly remake her world from the
shadows—or bring it down in flames?

American Royals
New York Times Bestseller What if America had a royal family? If you
can't get enough of Harry and Meghan or Kate and William, meet
American princesses Beatrice and Samantha. Crazy Rich Asians meets The
Crown. Perfect for fans of Red, White, and Royal Blue and The Royal
We! Two princesses vying for the ultimate crown. Two girls vying for
the prince's heart. This is the story of the American royals. When
America won the Revolutionary War, its people offered General George
Washington a crown. Two and a half centuries later, the House of
Washington still sits on the throne. Like most royal families, the
Washingtons have an heir and a spare. A future monarch and a backup
battery. Each child knows exactly what is expected of them. But these
aren't just any royals. They're American. As Princess Beatrice gets
closer to becoming America's first queen regnant, the duty she has
embraced her entire life suddenly feels stifling. Nobody cares about
the spare except when she's breaking the rules, so Princess Samantha
doesn't care much about anything, either . . . except the one boy who
is distinctly off-limits to her. And then there's Samantha's twin,
Prince Jefferson. If he'd been born a generation earlier, he would
have stood first in line for the throne, but the new laws of
succession make him third. Most of America adores their devastatingly
handsome prince . . . but two very different girls are vying to
capture his heart. The duty. The intrigue. The Crown. New York Times
bestselling author Katharine McGee imagines an alternate version of
the modern world, one where the glittering age of monarchies has not
yet faded--and where love is still powerful enough to change the
course of history. "The lives of the American royal family will hook
you in the very first pages and never let go. Relatable, believable,
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fantastical, aspirational, and completely addictive." --Sara Shepard,
#1 New York Times bestselling author of the Pretty Little Liars and
Perfectionists series

Majesty
New York Times bestseller New York City as you’ve never seen it
before. A thousand-story tower stretching into the sky. A glittering
vision of the future, where anything is possible—if you want it
enough. Welcome to Manhattan, 2118. A hundred years in the future, New
York is a city of innovation and dreams. But people never change:
everyone here wants something…and everyone has something to lose. Leda
Cole’s flawless exterior belies a secret addiction—to a drug she never
should have tried and a boy she never should have touched. Eris DoddRadson’s beautiful, carefree life falls to pieces when a heartbreaking
betrayal tears her family apart. Rylin Myers’s job on one of the
highest floors sweeps her into a world—and a romance—she never
imagined…but will her new life cost Rylin her old one? Watt Bakradi is
a tech genius with a secret: he knows everything about everyone. But
when he’s hired to spy by an upper-floor girl, he finds himself caught
up in a complicated web of lies. And living above everyone else on the
thousandth floor is Avery Fuller, the girl genetically designed to be
perfect. The girl who seems to have it all—yet is tormented by the one
thing she can never have. Perfect for fans of One of Us Is Lying and
Big Little Lies, debut author Katharine McGee has created a
breathtakingly original series filled with high-tech luxury and
futuristic glamour, where the impossible feels just within reach. But
in this world, the higher you go, the farther there is to fall….

The Perfect Wife
PRINCESS DIARIES MEETS MADE IN CHELSEA Daisy Winters, average sixteenyear-old, has no desire to live in the spotlight - but it's not up to
you when your perfect older sister is engaged to the Crown Prince of
Scotland. The crown - and the intriguing Miles - might be trying to
make Daisy into a lady, but she may have to rewrite the royal
rulebook.

Eventide
From the New York Times bestselling author of Suddenly Royal comes the
first in a sparkling new series about America’s favorite royal—the
First Daughter. Everyone makes mistakes, especially in college. But
when you’re the daughter of the President of the United States, any
little slip up is a huge embarrassment. Maddie McGuire’s latest error
in judgment lands her in police custody, giving the press a field day.
Agreeing to do community service as penance and to restore her
tattered reputation, Maddie never dreams incredibly good looking but
extremely annoying vice president’s son, Jake Simmon, will be along
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for the ride. Recently returning from Afghanistan with a life-altering
injury, Jake is wrestling with his own demons. He doesn’t have the
time or patience to deal with the likes of Maddie. They’re like oil
and water and every time they’re together, it’s combustible. But
there’s a thin line between love and hate, and it’s not long before
their fiery arguments give way to infinitely sexier encounters. When
Jake receives devastating news about the last remaining member of his
unit, the darkness he’s resisted for so long begins to overwhelm him.
Scared to let anyone close, he pushes Maddie away. But she isn’t about
to give up on Jake that easily. Maddie’s fallen for him, and she’ll do
anything to keep him from the edge as they both discover that love is
a battlefield and there are some fights you just can’t lose.

The Heir and the Spare
"For anyone who is looking for a fantastic story that will no doubt
steal a piece of your heart, this series is for you." - Book Review
All’s Fair in Love and War… Blake Kensington has embraced her role as
Goodwill Ambassador to the North. Her relationship Prince Austin
Black, ruler of the North, has never been stronger. In love and at
peace, the world should be at the happy couple’s feet. But the human
rebels are desperate to win back the settlements. They’re planning an
attack—one to decimate the vampires and dethrone them, forever. And
the werewolves are still out there, somewhere, plotting their revenge
against the prince… With enemies at every turn, Austin vows to protect
his country and the human woman he loves. But when a rebel prisoner
attacks close to home, Austin is forced to choose between the love of
his life and his honor.

American Royals II: Majesty
Soon after starting university in Oxford, Evie finds herself falling
in love with her very own prince charming—who turns out to be an
actual prince—in this contemporary novel that is Anna and the French
Kiss with a royal family twist. When a letter from her late mom sends
Evie to Oxford on the adventure of a lifetime, she’s ready for an
amazing first year of college. And it starts off with a bang—soon
after setting foot on English soil, Evie falls for a boy, Edmund, who
turns out to be a real prince. Second in line to the throne of
England, in fact. From the demands of his royal family, to the stuckup aristocrat determined to be the one to win his heart, loving Edmund
can be a challenge, one that Evie’s more than up for. And as more
letters from Evie’s mom arrive, Evie and Edmund team up to sort out
her mom’s secret…even if the truth might change everything.

The Royal We
When Emma Montague left the strict confines of upper-crust British
life for New York, she felt sure it would make her happy. Her
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Manhattan life was replete with a high-paying job, a gorgeous
apartment, and a string of successful boyfriends. But the cutthroat
world of finance and relentless pursuit of more wasn't the life she
wanted either. In the picturesque waterfront town of Westport,
Connecticut, she begins to confront what it is she really wants from
her life. Remaking the dilapidated cottage she rents from Dominic, a
local handyman who lives next door with his six-year-old son, Emma
finds herself feeling at home in a way she never has before. When fate
intervenes, Emma must fight for what she loves, for the truth she has
discovered about herself, or risk losing it all.

Have a Little Faith in Me
Eventide is an evocative YA historical fantasy thriller by debut
author Sarah Goodman, for fans of Jennifer Donnelly and Libba Bray.
MADNESS, SECRETS, AND LIES Wheeler, Arkansas, 1907 When their father
descends into madness after the death of their mother, Verity Pruitt
and her little sister Lilah find themselves on an orphan train to
rural Arkansas. In Wheeler, eleven-year-old Lilah is quickly adopted,
but seventeen-year-old Verity is not. Desperate to stay close to her
sister, Verity indentures herself as a farmhand. But even charming
farm boy Abel Atchley can’t completely distract her from the sense
that something is not quite right in this little town. Strange local
superstitions abound, especially about the eerie old well at the
center of the forest. The woods play tricks, unleashing heavy fog and
bone-chilling coldand sometimes visions of things that aren’t there.
But for Verity, perhaps most unsettling of all is the revelation that
her own parents have a scandalous history in this very town. And as
she tries to unearth the past, sinister secrets come with it—secrets
that someone will go to violent lengths to protect. A haunting tale of
long-buried secrets, small-town scandal, and single-minded vengeance
by talented debut novelist Sarah Goodman. At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

Mirage
From the line of succession to the Queen's corgis, this charming book
is a perfect primer on the fascinating world of British royalty. Full
of fun facts and surprising stories to delight longtime enthusiasts
and new fans alike, This Is a Book for People Who Love the Royals digs
into all of the aspects of everyone's favorite monarchy. Uncover the
history of British royalty and answers to common questions -- like how
royal titles work, who is in the line of succession, and why the
guards at Buckingham Palace never smile -- as well as deep dives into
fashion, jewelry, and other palace perks. Profiles of popular family
members, including Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, Princess Diana,
Prince William and Kate Middleton, and more, add personality to this
irresistible celebration of the crown.
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The Heir Affair
He’s a movie star. I’m just a girl from a small town. He lives in L.A
when he’s not traveling the world. I live in Utah, and the furthest
I’ve been is a few states away. He’s beautiful. I’m . . . just me.
Talbot Green is the man who has everything—fame, money, adoring
fans—and I’m just a girl from a small town, childhood friends with his
publicist, and looking forward to spending a few days in warm and
sunny California. Then I saved his life. In front of the paparazzi.
And suddenly, my face is everywhere—on social media, on TV, on
magazine covers. Suddenly, I’m not just a girl from a small town,
who’s living a small life. Suddenly . . . I belong to Talbot Green, at
least in the eyes of the media. And also . . . perhaps in the eyes of
Talbot himself. But maybe, just maybe, he belonged to me right back.

Necessary People
A delightful novel about two headstrong sisters, a small town's
efforts to doright by the community, and the power of a lost dog to
conjure up true love.

American Royals
The blockbuster DC Icons series that began with Leigh Bardugo's Wonder
Woman, Marie Lu's Batman, and Sarah J. Maas's Catwoman continues with
the story of the world's first super hero--SUPERMAN--from awardwinning and #1 New York Times bestselling author MATT DE LA PEÑA. When
the dawn breaks, a hero rises. His power is beyond imagining. Clark
Kent has always been faster, stronger--better--than everyone around
him. But he wasn't raised to show off, and drawing attention to
himself could be dangerous. Plus, it's not like he's earned his powers
. . . yet. But power comes with a price. Lately it's difficult to hold
back and keep his heroics in the shadows. When Clark follows the sound
of a girl crying, he comes across Gloria Alvarez and discovers a dark
secret lurking in Smallville. Turns out, Clark's not the only one
hiding something. Teaming up with his best friend, Lana Lang, he
throws himself into the pursuit of the truth. What evil lies below the
surface of his small town? And what will it cost Clark to learn about
his past as he steps into the light to become the future Man of Steel?
Because before he can save the world, he must save Smallville. Act
fast! The first printing includes a poster of Clark Kent! Each first
printing in the DC Icons series has a limited-edition poster--collect
them all to create the full image! Don't miss the rest of the DC Icons
series! Read the books in any order you choose: * Wonder Woman:
Warbringer by Leigh Bardugo * Batman: Nightwalker by Marie Lu *
Catwoman: Soulstealer by Sarah J. Maas

The Dazzling Heights
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The sequel to the New York Times bestselling novel The Thousandth
Floor New York, 2118. Manhattan is home to a thousand-story
supertower, a breathtaking marvel that touches the sky. But amidst
high-tech luxury and futuristic glamour, five teenagers are keeping
dangerous secrets… LEDA is haunted by memories of what happened on the
worst night of her life. She’ll do anything to make sure the truth
stays hidden—even if it means trusting her enemy. WATT just wants to
put everything behind him…until Leda forces him to start hacking
again. Will he do what it takes to be free of her for good? When RYLIN
wins a scholarship to an upper-floor school, her life transforms
overnight. But being there means seeing the boy whose heart she broke,
and who broke hers in return. AVERY is tormented by her love for the
one person in the world she can never have. She’s desperate to be with
him… no matter the cost. And then there’s CALLIOPE, the mysterious,
bohemian beauty who arrives in New York determined to cause a stir.
And she knows exactly where to begin. But unbeknownst to them all,
someone is watching their every move, someone with revenge in mind.
And in a world of such dazzling heights, just one wrong step can mean
a devastating fall. Perfect for fans of One of Us Is Lying and Big
Little Lies, the sumptuous second book in the bestselling Thousandth
Floor series has all the drama, romance and hidden secrets that landed
the first book in this series at #2 on the New York Times bestseller
list!

A Pho Love Story
When Dimple Met Rishi meets Ugly Delicious in this funny, smart
romantic comedy, in which two Vietnamese-American teens fall in love
and must navigate their newfound relationship amid their families’ ageold feud about their competing, neighboring restaurants. If Bao Nguyen
had to describe himself, he’d say he was a rock. Steady and strong,
but not particularly interesting. His grades are average, his social
status unremarkable. He works at his parents’ pho restaurant, and even
there, he is his parents’ fifth favorite employee. Not ideal. If Linh
Mai had to describe herself, she’d say she was a firecracker. Stable
when unlit, but full of potential for joy and fire. She loves art and
dreams pursuing a career in it. The only problem? Her parents rely on
her in ways they’re not willing to admit, including working
practically full-time at her family’s pho restaurant. For years, the
Mais and the Nguyens have been at odds, having owned competing,
neighboring pho restaurants. Bao and Linh, who’ve avoided each other
for most of their lives, both suspect that the feud stems from
feelings much deeper than friendly competition. But then a chance
encounter brings Linh and Bao in the same vicinity despite their best
efforts and sparks fly, leading them both to wonder what took so long
for them to connect. But then, of course, they immediately remember.
Can Linh and Bao find love in the midst of feuding families and
complicated histories?

Muse
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After her mother's death, Kate meets the father she did not know she
had, joins his presidential campaign, and when what she truly believes
flies in the face of the campaign's talking points, Kate must decide
what is best.

Meet Cute
“A refreshing and unique coming-of-age storya beautiful and necessary
meditation on finding strength in one’s culture.” —Entertainment
Weekly, Top Pick of the Month “A YA marvel that will shock breath into
your lungs. If you loved The Wrath and the Dawn and Children of Blood
and Bone, Mirage will captivate you.” —The Christian Science Monitor
“This debut fantasy has what it takes to be the next big thing in scifi/fantasy.” —SLJ, starred review “Immersive, captivating.” —ALA
Booklist, starred review In a world dominated by the brutal Vathek
empire, eighteen-year-old Amani is a dreamer. She dreams of what life
was like before the occupation; she dreams of writing poetry like the
old-world poems she adores; she dreams of receiving a sign from Dihya
that one day, she, too, will have adventure, and travel beyond her
isolated home. But when adventure comes for Amani, it is not what she
expects: she is kidnapped by the regime and taken in secret to the
royal palace, where she discovers that she is nearly identical to the
cruel half-Vathek Princess Maram. The princess is so hated by her
conquered people that she requires a body double, someone to appear in
public as Maram, ready to die in her place. As Amani is forced into
her new role, she can’t help but enjoy the palace’s beauty—and her
time with the princess’ fiancé, Idris. But the glitter of the royal
court belies a world of violence and fear. If Amani ever wishes to see
her family again, she must play the princess to perfectionbecause one
wrong move could lead to her death.

The Wrong Side of Right
Discover the New York Times bestselling series! An Amazon Best YA Book
of 2020 Glitter magazine’s #1 Pick for Best YA of 2020 ***INCLUDES 3
BONUS SCENES FROM THE HERO’S POV*** My whole world changed when I
stepped inside the academy. Nothing is right about this place or the
other students in it. Here I am, a mere mortal among godsor monsters.
I still can’t decide which of these warring factions I belong to, if I
belong at all. I only know the one thing that unites them is their
hatred of me. Then there’s Jaxon Vega. A vampire with deadly secrets
who hasn’t felt anything for a hundred years. But there’s something
about him that calls to me, something broken in him that somehow fits
with what’s broken in me. Which could spell death for us all. Because
Jaxon walled himself off for a reason. And now someone wants to wake a
sleeping monster, and I’m wondering if I was brought here
intentionally—as the bait. The Crave series is best enjoyed in order.
Reading Order: Book #1 Crave Book #2 Crush Book #3 Covet Book #4 Court
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The Thousandth Floor
A New York Times Best Seller If you could read my mind, you wouldn't
be smiling. Samantha McAllister looks just like the rest of the
popular girls in her junior class. But hidden beneath the straightened
hair and expertly applied makeup is a secret that her friends would
never understand: Sam has Purely-Obsessional OCD and is consumed by a
stream of dark thoughts and worries that she can't turn off. Secondguessing every move, thought, and word makes daily life a struggle,
and it doesn't help that her lifelong friends will turn toxic at the
first sign of a wrong outfit, wrong lunch, or wrong crush. Yet Sam
knows she'd be truly crazy to leave the protection of the most popular
girls in school. So when Sam meets Caroline, she has to keep her new
friend with a refreshing sense of humor and no style a secret, right
up there with Sam's weekly visits to her psychiatrist. Caroline
introduces Sam to Poet's Corner, a hidden room and a tight-knit group
of misfits who have been ignored by the school at large. Sam is drawn
to them immediately, especially a guitar-playing guy with a talent for
verse, and starts to discover a whole new side of herself. Slowly, she
begins to feel more "normal" than she ever has as part of the popular
crowd . . . until she finds a new reason to question her sanity and
all she holds dear. "Clueless meets Dead Poets Society with a whopping
final twist." -Kirkus Reviews "This book is highly recommended-readers
will connect with Sam, relating to her anxiety about her peers, and
root for her throughout the book." -VOYA "A thoughtful romance with a
strong message about self-acceptance, [this] sensitive novel boasts
strong characterizations and conflicts that many teens will relate to.
Eminently readable." -Booklist "A brilliant and moving story about
finding your voice, the power of words, and true friendship. I
couldn't put it down?" -Elizabeth Eulberg, Author of The Lonely Hearts
Club "Brilliant, brave, and beautiful." -Kathleen Caldwell, A Great
Good Place for Books "A riveting story of love, true friendship, selfdoubt and self-confidence, overcoming obstacles, and truly finding
oneself." -Melanie Koss, Professor of Young Adult Literature, Northern
Illinois University "Romantic, unpredictable, relatable, and so very
enjoyable." -Arnold Shapiro, Oscar- and Emmy-winning Producer
"Characters to love and a story to break your heart. Readers will want
to turn page after page and read every last word. Then do it all over
again." -Marianne Follis, Teen Librarian, Valley Ranch (Irving) Public
Library

Someone Knows
The first book in an epic and romantic YA series following the
fictionalized descendants of the only officially recognized empress
regent of China Gemma Huang is a recent transplant to Los Angeles from
Illinois, having abandoned plans for college to pursue a career in
acting, much to the dismay of her parents. Now she’s living with three
roommates in a two-bedroom hovel, auditioning for bit roles that
hardly cover rent. Gemma’s big break comes when she’s asked to play a
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lead role in an update of M. Butterfly filming for the summer in
Beijing. When she arrives, she’s stopped by paparazzi at the airport.
She quickly realizes she may as well be the twin of one of the most
notorious young socialites in Beijing. Thus kicks off a summer of
revelations, in which Gemma uncovers a legacy her parents have spent
their lives protecting her from—one her mother would conceal from her
daughter at any cost.

Together We Caught Fire
What if Cinderella never tried on the glass slipper? Unable to prove
that she's the missing princess, and unable to bear life under Lady
Tremaine any longer, Cinderella attempts a fresh start, looking for
work at the palace as a seamstress. But when the Grand Duke appoints
her to serve under the king's visiting sister, Cinderella becomes
witness to a grand conspiracy to take the king—and the prince—out of
power, as well as a longstanding prejudice against fairies, including
Cinderella's own Fairy Godmother. Faced with questions of love and
loyalty to the kingdom, Cinderella must find a way to stop the
villains of past and present . . . before it's too late.

Vampire Royals 5: The Siege
A propulsive, "chilling" novel exploring the dangerous fault lines of
female friendships (Lee Child), Necessary People deftly plumbs the
limits of ambition, loyalty, and love. One of them has it all. One of
them wants it all. But they can't both win. Stella and Violet are best
friends, and from the moment they met in college, they knew their
roles. Beautiful, privileged, and reckless Stella lives in the
spotlight. Hardworking, laser-focused Violet stays behind the scenes,
always ready to clean up the mess that Stella inevitably leaves in her
wake. After graduation, Violet moves to New York and lands a job in
cable news, where she works her way up from intern to assistant to
producer, and to a life where she's finally free from Stella's shadow.
In this fast-paced world, Violet thrives, and her ambitions grow -but everything is jeopardized when Stella, envious of Violet's new
life, uses her connections, beauty, and charisma to get hired at the
same network. Stella soon moves in front of the camera, becoming the
public face of the stories that Violet has worked tirelessly to
produce -- and taking all the credit. Stella might be the one with the
rich family and the right friends, but Violet isn't giving up so
easily. As she and Stella strive for success, each reveals just how
far she'll go to get what she wants -- even if it means destroying the
other person along the way. "I literally couldn't stop reading." -Stephen King"I love a book that is smart as hell and impossible to put
down and this is IT." -- Jessica KnollNamed one of the Best Books of
May by Marie Claire, Town & Country, Refinery29, Cosmopolitan, Woman's
Day, Bustle, CrimeReads, and O, the Oprah Magazine
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Mr. Penguin and the Fortress of Secrets
Bestselling and award-winning author Lisa Scottoline reaches new
heights with this riveting novel about how a single decision can undo
a family, how our past can derail our present, and how not guilty
doesn't always mean innocent. Allie Garvey is heading home to the
funeral of a childhood friend. Allie is not only grief-stricken, she's
full of dread. Because going home means seeing the other two people
with whom she shares an unbearable secret. Twenty years earlier, a
horrific incident shattered the lives of five teenagers, including
Allie. Drinking and partying in the woods, they played a dangerous
prank that went tragically wrong, turning deadly. The teenagers kept
what happened a secret, believing that getting caught would be the
worst thing that could happen. But time has taught Allie otherwise.
Not getting caught was far worse. Allie has been haunted for two
decades by what she and the others did, and by the fact that she never
told a soul. The dark secret has eaten away at her, distancing her
from everyone she loves, including her husband. Because she wasn't
punished by the law, Allie has punished herself, and it's a life
sentence. Now, Allie stands on the precipice of losing everything.
She's ready for a reckoning, determined to learn how the prank went so
horribly wrong. She digs to unearth the truth, but reaches a shocking
conclusion that she never saw coming--and neither will the reader. A
deeply emotional examination of family, marriage, and the true nature
of justice, Someone Knows is Lisa Scottoline's most powerful novel to
date. Startling, page-turning, and with an ending that's impossible to
forget, this is a tour de force by a beloved author at the top of her
game.

This Is a Book for People Who Love the Royals
* Instant NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY bestseller * * GOODREADS CHOICE
AWARD WINNER for BEST DEBUT and BEST ROMANCE of 2019 * * BEST BOOK OF
THE YEAR* for VOGUE, NPR, VANITY FAIR, and more! * What happens when
America's First Son falls in love with the Prince of Wales? When his
mother became President, Alex Claremont-Diaz was promptly cast as the
American equivalent of a young royal. Handsome, charismatic,
genius—his image is pure millennial-marketing gold for the White
House. There's only one problem: Alex has a beef with the actual
prince, Henry, across the pond. And when the tabloids get hold of a
photo involving an Alex-Henry altercation, U.S./British relations take
a turn for the worse. Heads of family, state, and other handlers
devise a plan for damage control: staging a truce between the two
rivals. What at first begins as a fake, Instragramable friendship
grows deeper, and more dangerous, than either Alex or Henry could have
imagined. Soon Alex finds himself hurtling into a secret romance with
a surprisingly unstuffy Henry that could derail the campaign and upend
two nations and begs the question: Can love save the world after all?
Where do we find the courage, and the power, to be the people we are
meant to be? And how can we learn to let our true colors shine
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through? Casey McQuiston's Red, White & Royal Blue proves: true love
isn't always diplomatic. "I took this with me wherever I went and
stole every second I had to read! Absorbing, hilarious, tender,
sexy—this book had everything I crave. I’m jealous of all the readers
out there who still get to experience Red, White & Royal Blue for the
first time!" - Christina Lauren, New York Times bestselling author of
The Unhoneymooners "Red, White & Royal Blue is outrageously fun. It is
romantic, sexy, witty, and thrilling. I loved every second." - Taylor
Jenkins Reid, New York Times bestselling author of Daisy Jones & The
Six

Superman: Dawnbreaker
The final book in Katharine McGee's epic New York Times bestselling
Thousandth Floor series When you have everything, you have everything
to lose. Welcome back to New York, 2119. A skyscraper city, fueled by
impossible dreams. Leda just wants to move on from what happened in
Dubai. Until a new investigation forces her to seek help—from the
person she’s spent all year trying to forget. Rylin is back in her old
life, reunited with an old flame. But when she starts seeing Cord
again, she finds herself torn: between two worlds, and two very
different boys. Calliope feels trapped, playing a long con that costs
more than she bargained for. What happens when all her lies catch up
with her? Watt is still desperately in love with Leda. He’ll do
anything to win her back—even dig up secrets that are better left
buried. And now that Avery is home from England—with a new boyfriend,
Max—her life seems more picture-perfect than ever. So why does she
feel like she would rather be anything but perfect? Perfect for fans
of Kiera Cass and Anna Godbersen, and with all the drama, romance and
hidden secrets from The Thousandth Floor and The Dazzling Heights,
this explosive finale will not disappoint. “We couldn’t put this one
down.” —The Skimm “The luxe lives of Manhattan’s elite are even more
extraordinary in Katharine McGee’s futuristic, highly addictive pageturner. The irresistible cast of characters lures you into the
elevator for an unexpected ride, packed with wittily prescient hightech details and good old-fashioned romance and drama. The Thousandth
Floor will give you vertigo and leave you eager for more.” —Cecily von
Ziegesar, #1 New York Times bestselling author of Gossip Girl

The Late Bloomers' Club
"In an alternate America, princesses Beatrice and Samantha Washington
and the two girls wooing their brother, Prince Jefferson, become
embroiled in high drama in the most glorious court in the
world."--Provided by publisher.

Red, White & Royal Blue
In an alternate America, tensions are high as Beatrice prepares to
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become the country's first queen, while Princess Samantha and Prince
Jefferson struggle to decide what their futures might hold.

Harvest of Sighs
Mary Tudor, who would reign briefly as Queen of England during the mid
sixteenth century, tells the story of her troubled childhood as
daughter of King Henry VIII. Reprint. 20,000 first printing.

Gossip Girl
“Captivating and fluid…An addictive page-turner.” —Kirkus Reviews “A
book that doesn’t hold back…I loved this gritty, bold debut.” —Rachel
Lynn Solomon, author of You’ll Miss Me When I’m Gone and Today,
Tonight, Tomorrow A forbidden attraction grows even more complicated
when the guy Lane Jamison has crushed on for years suddenly becomes
her stepbrother in this sexy and gorgeously written debut novel about
the lines between love, desire, and obsession. What happens when the
boy you want most becomes the one person you can’t have? Lane
Jamison’s life is turned upside down the week before her senior year
when her father introduces her to his new fiancée: the mother of Grey
McIntyre, Lane’s longtime secret crush. Now with Grey living in Lane’s
house, there’s only a thin wall separating their rooms, making it
harder and harder to deny their growing mutual attraction—an
attraction made all the more forbidden by Grey’s long-term girlfriend
Sadie Hall, who also happens to be Lane’s friend. Torn between her
feelings for Grey and her friendship with Sadie—not to mention her
desire to keep the peace at home—Lane befriends Sadie’s older brother,
Connor, the black sheep of the strict, evangelical Hall family.
Connor, a metalworking artist who is all sharp edges, challenges Lane
in ways no one else ever has. As the two become closer and start to
open up about the traumas in their respective pasts, Lane begins to
question her conviction that Connor is just a distraction. Tensions
come to a head after a tragic incident at a party, forcing Lane to
untangle her feelings for both boys and face the truth of what—and
who—she wants, in this gripping and stunningly romantic debut novel.

Every Last Word
Set in New York City's Upper East Side, this book tells the story of
the thrills and spills of its richest and most beautiful teenage
residents. These girls are smart, good-looking and know how to party,
It's a luxorious life but someone's got to live it!

Falling
"Saved!" meets To All the Boys I’ve Loved Before in this laugh-outloud romantic comedy that takes a meaningful look at consent and what
it means to give it. When CeCe’s born-again ex-boyfriend dumps her
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after they have sex, she follows him to Jesus camp in order to win him
back. Problem: She knows nothing about Jesus. But her best friend Paul
does. He accompanies CeCe to camp, and the plan—God’s or CeCe’s—goes
immediately awry when her ex shows up with a new girlfriend, a True
Believer at that. Scrambling to save face, CeCe ropes Paul into faking
a relationship. But as deceptions stack up, she questions whether her
ex is really the nice guy he seemed. And what about her strange new
feelings for Paul—is this love, lust, or an illusion born of
heartbreak? To figure it out, she’ll have to confront the reasons she
chased her ex to camp in the first place, including the truth about
the night she lost her virginity.

Heiress Apparently (Daughters of the Dynasty)
Is America ready for its first queen? If you can't get enough of Harry
and Meghan and Will and Kate, you'll love this sequel to the New York
Times bestseller that imagines America's own royal family--and all the
drama and heartbreak that entails. Crazy Rich Asians meets The Crown.
Perfect for fans of Red, White, and Royal Blue and The Royal We. Power
is intoxicating. Like first love, it can leave you breathless.
Princess Beatrice was born with it. Princess Samantha was born with
less. Some, like Nina Gonzalez, are pulled into it. And a few will
claw their way in. Ahem, we're looking at you Daphne Deighton. As
America adjusts to the idea of a queen on the throne, Beatrice
grapples with everything she lost when she gained the ultimate crown.
Samantha is busy living up to her "party princess" personaand maybe
adding a party prince by her side. Nina is trying to avoid the
palace--and Prince Jefferson--at all costs. And a dangerous secret
threatens to undo all of Daphne's carefully laid "marry Prince
Jefferson" plans. A new reign has begun. "Inventive, fresh, and
deliciously romantic--American Royals is an absolute delight!" --Sarah
J. Maas, #1 New York Times bestselling author of the Throne of Glass
series and Court of Thorns and Roses series

Crave
An #ownvoices Point Paperback original that is like The Princess
Diaries for this generation -- pure wish-fulfillment fun, from new
talent Debbie Rigaud.

American Royals
Making it up the aisle was the easy part: Rebecca "Bex" Porter must
survive her own scandals and adjust to royal British life in this
"timely and positively delicious" follow-up to The Royal We that's
"just as fun, charming, and delightful as the first" (Taylor Jenkins
Reid) After a scandalous secret turns their fairy-tale wedding into a
nightmare, Rebecca "Bex" Porter and her husband Prince Nicholas are in
self-imposed exile. The public is angry. The Queen is even angrier.
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And the press is salivating. Cutting themselves off from friends and
family, and escaping the world's judgmental eyes, feels like the best
way to protect their fragile, all-consuming romance. But when a crisis
forces the new Duke and Duchess back to London, the Band-Aid they'd
placed over their problems starts to peel at the edges. Now, as old
family secrets and new ones threaten to derail her new royal life, Bex
has to face the emotional wreckage she and Nick left behind: with the
Queen, with the world, and with Nick's brother Freddie, whose sins may
not be so easily forgotten -- nor forgiven.

Truly Madly Royally (Point)
An American girl finds her prince in this "fun and dishy" (People)
royal romance inspired by Prince William and Kate Middleton. American
Bex Porter was never one for fairy tales. Her twin sister Lacey was
always the romantic, the one who daydreamed of being a princess. But
it's adventure-seeking Bex who goes to Oxford and meets dreamy Nick
across the hall - and Bex who finds herself accidentally in love with
the heir to the British throne. Nick is wonderful, but he comes with
unimaginable baggage: a complicated family, hysterical tabloids
tracking his every move, and a public that expected its future king to
marry a Brit. On the eve of the most talked-about wedding of the
century, Bex looks back on how much she's had to give up for true love
and exactly whose heart she may yet have to break. Praise for THE
ROYAL WE "Hysterical" - Entertainment Weekly "Full of love and humor,
and delicious in too many ways." - Emma Straub, New York Times
bestselling author "Engrossing and deeply satisfying." - Jen Doll,
author of Save the Date
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